
 

To: Presidents of Regional Associations 

Our ref.: 08625/2022/GS/FIN/LCC/CNF/FINAC-41 20 April 2022 

Subject: Forty-first meeting of the Financial Advisory Committee (FINAC-41) 

Action required: Inform on participation and pre-registration for the FINAC-41 virtual 
session 

Dear President, 

I have the pleasure to invite you to attend the forty-first meeting of the Financial 
Advisory Committee (FINAC-41), which will be held prior to the Executive Council at its 
seventy-fifth session (EC-75). The meeting will be held in hybrid format. The meeting will take 
place in Geneva, Switzerland, as well as through a virtual platform, from 16 to 17 June 2022. 
Simultaneous interpretation will be provided in all WMO official languages. 

It would be appreciated if you could: 

(1) Inform the Secretariat of your attendance through a signed letter; and 

(2) Pre-register yourself through the online registration system that is now open 
and will close on 10 June 2022. 

The link to the online Event Registration System (ERS), as well as the username 
and the password that were sent by email to the Permanent Representatives with WMO, 
remain valid for all upcoming WMO meetings. 

I would be grateful to receive your response by 10 June 2022. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 

https://eventregistration.wmo.int/register/

